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WATER LICENCE FEES - INTRODUCTION 

527. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Water Resources: 
I refer to the new water licence fees to be introduced on 1 July 2007.  How many bores or dams will be charged 
the licence fee in Peel, Girrawheen, Cockburn, Kenwick, Armadale - it has Willeton written here, but it is meant 
to be Willagee - Fremantle, Balcatta, Belmont, Vasse, Warren-Blackwood, Capel, Stirling, Collie-Wellington 
and Murray?   

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I have an answer that is quite lengthy, which I will table and seek leave for its incorporation into Hansard.  
Leave granted. 

[See paper 2912.] 

The following material was incorporated -  
I thank the Hon. Member for some notice of this question. 

The Minister for Water Resources has provided the following response: 

Currently the number of licences to have an administration fee applied for each electorate is: 

a)  Peel - 404 

b)  Girrawheen - 15 

c)  Cockburn - 457 

d)  Kenwick - 36 

e)  Armadale - 211 

f)  Willetton (Riverton Electorate) - 17 

g)  Fremantle - 58 

h)  Balcatta - 17 

i)  Belmont - 48 

j)  Vasse - 59 

k)  Warren-Blackwood - 961 

l)  Capel - 689 

m)  Stirling - 47 

n)  Collie-Wellington - 353 

o)  Murray - 223 
 


